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Welcome from the Office of the Dean in the School of Business and Public
Administration

I am delighted to be fully back in person for the 2022-23 academic year! As your newly appointed Interim Dean, I am honored to report that the School 
of Business and Public Administration is on the move with great things in store. I first want to thank Dr. John Stark for his diligent and steadfast 
leadership in this role for the past four years. Dr. Stark was instrumental in the forward-driven growth of our school, and I wish him continued success. 
I also congratulate our newly appointed Interim Associate Dean, Dr. Lori Paris. She brings a wealth of expertise and an exemplary work ethic. I know 
she will be excellent in her new role. Congratulations are also in order for Dr. Di Wu, Associate Professor of Accounting, on his new position as 
Department Chair of Accounting and Finance, and Dr. Yong Choi on his new position as Interim MBA Program Director. Thank you, Dr. Dan Zhou, for 
all of your dedicated services to our Accounting and Finance Department and MBA program. I also congratulate Belen Mendiola on her new role as 
BPA Advising Center Coordinator and Maria Diaz for her temporary role as the Administrative Support Coordinator for the Dean’s Office. Welcome to 
our new faculty and staff on board: Dr. Jooane Choi, Assistant Professor of Accounting, Dr. Sunjin Pak, Assistant Professor of Marketing and 
Management, and Karla Young, Public Affairs/Communications Specialist. I must also acknowledge all faculty and staff in BPA for the important work 
they do.  

Congratulations to all our Fall 2022 graduates. I charge you to continue with all the tools you received during your collegiate experience and thrive in 
your chosen career or continued educational path. Give back and leave your influential mark to inspire others.

Continuing students of BPA, for the Spring 2023 semester, expect to see brilliant faculty eager to provide a robust educational experience. Expect our 
staff and advisors to provide exceptional service toward your success. One of our goals is to guide your academic journey through seamless retention. 
While you are here at CSUB, BPA aims to provide you with all the necessary tools to graduate and be successful in your chosen career path.

Sincerely,

Dr. Seung Bach
Interim Dean

New BPA Faculty and Staff 

The School of Business and Public Administration welcomed two new faculty members for the 2022-23 academic year. 

Read more

Kern Economic Journal

Kern Economic Journal 
2022 Second Quarter

Read more

CSUB to offer free tax preparation services

California State University, Bakersfield will be offering free tax preparation services to students, staff and the broader community starting next
month.

Starting Feb. 3 and 4, trained accounting student volunteers who have passed Internal Revenue Service certification tests will be available to
prepare income tax returns as part of the Volunteer Income Tax Assistance (VITA) program.

Learn more

Center for Entrepreneurship and Innovation

CEI Receives $709,000 grant
CSUB is one out of 26 colleges and universities nationwide to be selected for a U.S. Economic Development Administration University Center
grant. This grant will be distributed over a period of five years, providing $141,800 annually.

Read more

CEI Pitch Competition and Culmination

On the evening of Friday, November 18, 2022, CEI held the inaugural Pitch Competition for the cohort of the Venture Accelerator program.
Congratulations to Phillip Roberts, MobileCarWashBako for winning the competition. The cohort successfully completed the 10- week
entrepreneurship boot camp and did an outstanding job presenting their ventures.

The inaugural cohort consisted of: Bill Challman, Challman Engineering; Jace Dooley, Campus Connect;
Brian Gonzalez, NeuTEK Customs; Stephanie Magana, She-Solves; Hector Ocampo, 1911K; Tomeka Powell, Lollipopa; Jarl Ramos, Resonant
Destiny; Ammar Rashik, Spartan Solutions; Phillip Roberts, MobileCarWashBako.

Read more

Student Achievement 

CAL CPA Scholarship

Six California State University, Bakersfield accounting students were chosen to receive a 2022-23 California Society of Certified Public Accountants
(CalCPA) scholarship presented by the Bakersfield chapter.

The students were recognized during a reception held in September at the Stockdale Country Club. A total of $13,000 in scholarships were
provided to the students. 

Read more

John Brock Awards

The John Brock Awards came back after a 3-year hiatus. On Thursday, September 8 at the Seven Oaks Country Club, BPA celebrated 5
outstanding students who received the John Brock scholarship. Congratulations to Citlalli Moreno Cisneros (Business Administration, Accounting
and Mathematics), Christian Freed Gapper (Master of Business Administration), Daniel Garcia, Mirna Garcia Cisneros and Isabel Heredia
(Business Administration with a concentration in Human Resource Management).  

Congratulations to the honoree of the evening Dr. Ravi Patel.

Read more

Hispanic Excellence Scholarship Fund

Congratulations to the following students for receiving the annual Hispanic Excellence Scholarship. These five incoming students have declared
majors in BPA: 

Inderjot Athwal
Ridgeview High School, Business Administration

Rebeca Chavez - Student Speaker
Ridgeview High School (GPA = 4.23), Business Administration

Lesley Dionicio
McFarland High School Early College, Kinesiology / Business

Jesus Pantoja
Arvin High School, Business

Abrigail Sanchez
Golden Valley High School, Agriculture Business

Honors Recognition Fall 2022 Graduates

Summa Cum Laude

Roya Drummond, Business Administration, Supply Chain Logistics
Taylor Labuschagne, Business Administration, Accounting
Moises Lara, Business Administration, Accounting

Magna Cum Laude

Lauren Barber, Business Administration, General Business
Daisy Bravo, Business Administration, Management
Marlene Castillo, Business Administration, Management
Emilie Crown, Agricultural Business
Johann De La Rosa Camacho, Business Administration, Finance
Noah English, Business Administration, Finance
Araseli Godinez, Business Administration, Accounting
Giovanni Gutierrez, Business Administration, Finance
Jacquelyn Ledford, Business Administration, General Business
Ella Lozano Betancourt, Business Administration, Marketing
Kosuke Matsui, Business Administration, General Business
Marvin Molina Rodriguez, Business Administration, Accounting
Abigail Rivera, Business Administration, Finance
Maria Rivera Ortiz, Business Administration, General Business
Jasmeen Sahota, Business Administration, Accounting
Muskaan Verma, Business Administration, Management

Cum Laude

Fahad Al Allaq, Business Administration, General Business
Abdulrahman Almutairi, Business Administration, Accounting
Annel Barcenas, Business Administration, Accounting
Terecita Beltran, Business Administration, Accounting
Rylee Black, Business Administration, Finance
Husain Cassim, Business Administration, Marketing
Hector Cisneros, Business Administration, Accounting
Christina Coriano, Business Administration, Human Resource Management
Michelle Cruz, Business Administration, General Business
Jonathan Cuevas, Agricultural Business,
Mary Elizabeth Delmore, Business Administration, Accounting
Kimmi Feliz, Business Administration, Accounting
Isela Flores Isidoro, Business Administration, Finance
Natalia Gomez Fernandez, Business Administration, Accounting
Breanna Herrera, Business Administration, Accounting
Andrea Mairs, Business Administration, General Business
Nathalia Martin, Business Administration, Human Resource Management
Francisco Mendiara, Business Administration, Finance
Le Mai Han Nguyen, Business Administration, Finance
Rubi Ocampo Calderon, Business Administration, Management
Anthony Regpala, Business Administration, Accounting
Omar Rivera, Business Administration, Health Care Management
Rodolfo Romero, Business Administration, Accounting
Edgar Valdovinos Diaz, Business Administration, General Business
Miguel Vargas, Business Administration, Finance
Kevin Veveiros, Business Administration, Accounting
Trang Vu, Business Administration, Finance
Alishba Waqar, Business Administration, Health Care Management

Student Highlights

Jacqueline Aguilar
Master of Public Administration

Jacqueline Aguilar graduated from CSUB with her bachelor's in Business Administration in the Fall of 2020. She continued with the MPA program
in the winter of 2021. After much government involvement and civic engagement, she’s pursuing her passion in government and public affairs for
one of Central California's top strategic communications firm.   

“Being a first-generation Latina and pursuing higher education, I encountered many barriers while rising to these leadership positions. But, I had to
set that fear aside and be the resilient & fearless daughter of immigrants my parents taught me to be in order to work, do for my communities, and
be the representation that encompasses the Central Valley. I am proud to be the first in my family to earn a master's degree and I hope to inspire
others with my story and encourage other Latinas to fight for their space in higher education and leadership roles.

Faculty from CSUB, along with local government leaders, played a key role in mentoring and guiding me along the path of career success, and I
hope to be that voice for other students as well. My experience in the MPA program has prepared me to take the initiative in improving social
fairness and play a critical role as a voice for my community. I look forward to growing my career in public administration by focusing on
empowering others to increase their community impact through leadership, education, and advocacy strategies. Every journey will present major
challenges, but I am here to encourage every young Latina to keep fighting despite all odds.” 

Genevieve Branco
Master of Science, Health Care Administration

Genevieve is graduating with her Master of Science in Health Care Administration with a 4.0 G.P.A. She has worked in healthcare leadership for 11
years, in acute and post-acute rehabilitation. She is eager to use her education to continue to advocate for patients to gain more access to
rehabilitative care after an accident, illness, or injury. She currently works for Centre for Neuro Skills in patient acquisition and hopes to continue to
grow with her company.

Anthony Estrada
Master of Business Administration

Anthony Estrada is a 24-year-old Bakersfield native, and he is pursuing a career with the Kern County Fire Department. He is set to start the fire
academy in January of 2023. Before he enrolled in the master's program, he received his B.S. in Business Administration with a concentration in
Finance in May of 2021. Upon graduation, he worked as a wildland firefighter for the summer and then came back to enroll in the master's program.
After graduating, he will join the KCFD!

Aaron Falk
Master of Business Administration

“I feel like CSUB is a part of me,” he said. “This was a good experience. I learned a lot and I’ve met some really great people.” Falk’s journey to
CSUB wasn’t a straightforward one. He earned his bachelor’s in political science from University of California, Santa Barbara in 2010 and was
initially planning to go to law school and become a lawyer like his parents. However, Falk ultimately decided to opt for a different path. Falk made
his start in government, hired as a local representative by Congressman Kevin McCarthy. In 2020, he made a career change, applying to CSUB's
MBA program, and in 2021 getting hired as the president and CEO of Kern Community Foundation. He says it was just the opportunity he was
looking for in his desire to have an immediate positive impact on the community.

Nicolas Carver
Bachelor of Science, Business Administration (Marketing)

Nicolas Caver will receive his Bachelor of Science in Business Administration with a Concentration in Marketing. He transferred from Taft College,
so he didn't begin his academic career at CSUB, but he is pleased to say that he is finishing up a portion of it there.  “My background is extensive,
but in brief, I began my career in the music/entertainment industry and culinary arts at a young age. As time went on, however, I encountered
innumerable obstacles and felt as though I had reached rock bottom. For this reason, I returned to school to complete my degree, and it was the
wisest decision I ever made. After graduation, I intend to travel overseas and explore whilst also living abroad, hone my talents, and then utilize my
skills acquired not only from this prestigious institution but also from my life journey to open my own series of small businesses in Southern
California. In conclusion, there is only one from down and so, therefore, I’m going up. I wanted to leave everyone reading this with a quote from my
role model: 'The best teacher in life is your own experience, none of us know who we are until we fail. They say every man is defined by his reaction
to any given situation; Well, who would you want to define you, someone else or yourself?' - Nipsey Hussle.”

Christina Coriano 
Bachelor of Science, Business Administration (Human Resource Management)

Christina Coriano will receive her Bachelor of Science in Business Administration with a Concentration in Human Resource Management.  She is a
long-time accountant who decided to return to school so her credentials could match her experience. “After graduation, I plan on putting my degree
to work for me as hard as I worked for it!”

Amandeep Kaur
Bachelor of Science, Business Administration (Health Care Management)

Amandeep Kaur will receive her Bachelor of Science in Business Administration with a Concentration in Health Care Management.  After
graduation, she plans to obtain her Master of Science in Health Care Administration.

Kosuke Matsui
Bachelor of Science, Business Administration

Kosuke Matsui will be receiving his Bachelor of Science in Business Administration. He was born and raised in Japan until he came to Bakersfield
in 2019. He didn't speak English at all when he graduated from high school, but he studied English for a year after graduating high school and
joined CSUB in the Fall of 2019.
“I'll go back to Japan and start my career. It is half sad to leave here but half excited to start my career at the same time. I'm looking forward to
starting my career in my country and hopefully coming back to the United States for my MBA and work in a few years.” 

Marco Antonio Medina, Jr. 
Bachelor of Science, Business Administration

Marco Antonio Medina, Jr. will receive his Bachelor of Science in Business Administration. He is a first-generation Mexican American. He grew up
in McFarland, CA but moved to Bakersfield in the 6th grade. Marco attended Rio Bravo Greeley, then went on to graduate from Liberty Highschool
in 2018. He wanted to attend Cal State Bakersfield because of the struggles his parents faced to get them to where they are today. “My father
worked in the fields of various agricultural crops throughout the San Joaquin valley which included Grapes, Oranges, Tomatoes, Bell Peppers, and
Carrots. Etc. My father went on to start his own company in Farm Labor Contracting. He went from employee to employer, and within 10 years, he
steadily grew his business well past his expectations. Today our family business employs 1,200 seasonal workers in the agriculture sector from
Lancaster to Fresno. We work hand in hand with companies such as Grimmway Farms, Bolthouse Farms, Bejo Seeds, and various other
companies throughout California. My father's success, failures, struggles, and stresses all motivated me to go on to Cal State and study business to
improve the business even more. My father wanted to become an optometrist in Mexico however, he did not have enough money to finish his last
semester of school and had to come to the United States to work in the fields to stay afloat. My father was my biggest motivation, and I am proud to
be here today 4 years later graduating and being able to say to him “I did it dad thanks to you, onwards and upwards!”   
I plan to continue to work in the family business after graduation, however, I am going to shoot for my Master's Degree (MBA) at Pepperdine
University. I want to further my education so I can be a role model to the next generation of our bloodline and prove to them that with perseverance
and hard work, anything is possible regardless of where you start. I have also received my Harvard Online Business School CORe certification. I
plan to continue my education via more certifications from Harvard Business School as well as eCornell and even my SHRM Certification.
California State University will forever be my home and I will never forget the hardships and pleasant memories I had here!” 

Simmren Mudhar
Bachelor of Science, Business Administration

Kosuke Matsui will be receiving his Bachelor of Science in Business Administration. He was born and raised in Japan until he came to Bakersfield
in 2019. He didn't speak English at all when he graduated from high school, but he studied English for a year after graduating high school and
joined CSUB in the Fall of 2019.
“I'll go back to Japan and start my career. It is half sad to leave here but half excited to start my career at the same time. I'm looking forward to
starting my career in my country and hopefully coming back to the United States for my MBA and work in a few years.” 

Jay Shyamdasani
Bachelor of Science, Business Administration (Finance)

Jay Shyamdasani will receive his Bachelor of Science in Business Administration with a Concentration in Finance. “Coming from India, I never
imagined I would get to go to a university here, let alone be an American. I am so proud to call America my home and graduate from CSUB. Go,
`Runners! I am looking for jobs in the finance industry. In the near future, I see myself as a successful businessman. I am also planning to do MBA
after gaining some experience in the market.”

Faculty Achievements

Dr. Mohsen Attaran, Department of Management and Marketing 

Dr.  Attaran published three articles in top-tiered journals. His 2019 article “The Need for Digital Workplace: Increasing Workforce Productivity in the
Information Age” has more than 45,000 reads. For more than 12 months, Dr. Attaran’s 140 published journal articles have been “the most read
research item from CSUB” as weekly reported by ResearchGate https://www.researchgate.net/profile/Mohsen_Attaran) (August 28, 2022). Google
Scholar also reports 5,509 citations for all of Dr. Attaran’s articles and 2,759 citations for 5 of his top-cited journal publications.
(https://scholar.google.com/citations?user=v2_17kMAAAAJ&hl=en.)

Dr. Hossein Bidgoli, Department of Management and Marketing 

Dr. Bidgoli completed the 11th edition of his book "Management Information System" this year. 
H. Bidgoli, Management Information Systems, Eleventh Edition, Cengage Learning, Mason, OH, 2023.

Dr. JT “Jiatian” Chen, Department of Management and Marketing

Listed are the peer-reviewed articles that Dr. Chen published during the 21-22 academic year. 1) Morales, J.C., Chen, J., May, D. R., Schwoerer, C.
E. (2022). Resilience and Meaningfulness at Work: A Job Crafting Perspective. International Journal of Organizational Analysis. 2) Chen, J., May,
D. R., & Schwoerer, C. E. & Deeg, M. (2021). “Called” to Speak Out: Employees’ Career Calling and Voice Behavior. Journal of Career
Development.

Dr. Mahdy Elhusseiny, Department of Accounting and Finance

Open Lecture Series – The first one was held October 13, 2022, via Zoom on financial markets and the economy. Dr. Elhusseiny’s lecture is part of
a series of lectures to the international community. The lecture included three main areas: the mechanism of trading, the structure of financial
markets, and the role of financial markets in the economy.

Dr. Najmeh Kamyabi, Department of Economics

Publication

Kamyabi, N., Chidmi, B. "Gasoline Demand in the United States: An Asymmetric Economic Analysis”, The Journal of Economic Asymmetries,
Volume 26, November 2022.

Conference Presentation

"Gasoline Demand in California: An Asymmetric Analysis" at Western Economic Association International Conference, Portland, OR, Summer 2022,
Kamyabi, N.

Dr. Nyakundi Michieka, Department of Economics

Dr. Michieka is excited to share his accomplishments during the 2021-2022 academic year.

Publications

Michieka, M. N., Graziano, M., Musso, M. and R. Fouquet. 2022. “Energy Transitions and Labor Market Patterns in the U.S. Coal Industry” Structural
Change and Economic Dynamics. (Forthcoming). 
Sarma, S. and Michieka, M. N. 2022. “Public Perception of Oilfield Produced Water: The Case of California’s Central Valley” Energy & Environment.
DOI: https://doi.org/10.1177/0958305X221124223. 

Grant Award

Michieka, M. N., and Rich Ryan, M., $20,000, (Summer 2022), “Income and Wealth Inequality and Potential Solutions: Bill and Melissa Gates
Foundation and the Center for California Studies. California State University, Sacramento (Principal Investigator)

Conference Presentation

Michieka, M. N., Noha H. A. Razek, Richard S. Gearhart III and Ampatzidis, Y. 2022. (September 2022). “Modeling the Impact of Oil Price Changes
and Investment Decisions on Construction Wages in the U.S.” Paper presented at the 17th IAEE European Energy Conference in Athens, Greece

Dr. David Olson, Department of Management and Marketing

Dr. Olson designed and led two courses with amazing content-relevant travel components. One of these was an International Business course with
many special visits to businesses and other organizations in Italy and the other was a Diversity in Organizations course with exceptional visits to
many historically Black institutions in New York City, Philadelphia, and Washington D.C. Dr. Olson also served as our campus's representative for
California State University International Programs.

Dr. Sunjin Pak, Department of Management and Marketing 

Dr. Pak was recently appointed as an editorial board member for the Journal of Vocational Behavior (JVB)
The Journal of Vocational Behavior publishes original empirical and theoretical articles that contribute novel insights to the fields of career choice,
career development, and work adjustment across the lifespan and which are also valuable for applications in counseling and career development
programs in colleges and universities, business and industry, government, and the military.

Dr. Sumita Sarma, Department of Management and Marketing

Dr. Sarma is excited to share her research achievements during 2021-22 academic year:
3 recently accepted peer-reviewed journal articles:
Sarma, S., Attaran, S., & Attaran, M. (2022). Sustainable entrepreneurship: Factors influencing opportunity recognition and exploitation. The
International Journal of Entrepreneurship and Innovation, 14657503221093007.

Sarma, S., & Michieka, N. M. (2022). Public perception of oilfield produced water: The case of California's Central Valley. Energy & Environment,
0958305X221124223.

https://news.csub.edu/school-of-business-and-public-administration-welcomes-new-faculty-members
https://d31hzlhk6di2h5.cloudfront.net/20230131/7e/04/37/55/b0110649f90b64d374863cb0/2022%20Kern%20Economic%20Journal%20Second%20Quarter.pdf
https://news.csub.edu/csub-to-offer-free-tax-preparation-services
https://news.csub.edu/cei-receiving-709000-national-grant
https://news.csub.edu/new-venture-accelerator-program-supports-entrepreneurs
https://news.csub.edu/six-csub-accounting-students-receive-calcpa-scholarships
https://news.csub.edu/dr-ravi-patel-to-receive-john-brock-award-after-twoyear-hiatus


Sarma, S., Attaran, S., & Attaran, M. (2022). Barriers in Implementation of Circular Economy Approach with the Consumption of Oil Field Produced
Water.  Recently accepted by Interdisciplinary Environmental Review. 

Dr. Zhenning “Jimmy” Xu, Assistant Professor of Marketing

In fall 2021, I initiated an experiential learning project named #OpenforBusiness and led this learning activity with Dr. Jeremy Woods, Dr. Fernando
Parra (Fresno State), Dr. McDowell Porter (Fresno State), and Dr. Abby Peters (Nevada State College). This experiential learning project was
presented by Dr. Zhenning "Jimmy" Xu, Dr. McDowell Porter, Dr. Fernando Parra at the 49th ACME Marketing conference in spring 2022. The
project won the number one First Place winner in the prestigious ACME AxcessCapon Marketing Teaching Innovation Competition.  
Dr. Zhenning “Jimmy” Xu served as the Secretary and the Director of Communications for the 50th ACME (The Association of Collegiate Marketing
Educators) Conference (http://acme-fbd.org/). 

Dr. Zhenning “Jimmy” Xu served as the chair for the data-driven marketing for consumer insights track of the 49th and the 50th ACME (The
Association of Collegiate Marketing Educators) Conference (http://acme-fbd.org/). 

Dr. Zhenning "Jimmy" Xu along with his colleagues, Dr. Di Wu, and Dr. Yong Choi, organized the first Digital Marketing and Business Analytics
Hackathon at CSUB. 

Dr. Zhenning "Jimmy" Xu received the CSUB Outstanding Student Club Advisor Award for the academic year 2021-2022.  

Dr. Zhenning “Jimmy” Xu served as an external judge of the CSUCI's 2022 Plot-A-Thon Data Visualization (online event).  

Dr. Zhenning “Jimmy” Xu served as a Member of the Judging Panel for the 2022 Global Online Marketing Academic Challenge (GOMAC)
(https://www.gomachallenge.com). 

Dr. Zhenning “Jimmy” Xu participated in the 2022 American National Advertising Education Foundation (AEF)’s National Virtual Visiting Professor
Program from June 7th to June 10th, 2022.  

Dr. Zhenning “Jimmy” Xu served as the primary organizer and speaker for the Central Valley Data Analytics and R (R Programming Language)
Users Meetup Group and organized several meetup sessions for data analytics professionals.  

Dr. Byoung (Benjamin) Bae, Dr. Mahdy Elhusseiny, Dr. Nyakundi Michieka

Publication – The Impact of Environmental Liabilities on the Stock Price and Market Value
Vol 12 No 1 (2022): International Journal of Accounting & Finance Review.
Authors:
Benjamin Bae
Nyakundi M. Michieka,  Mahdy F. Elhusseiny

Faculty TLC Fall 2022 Mini Grant Award

Dr. Byoung (Benjamin) Bae received the Fall 2022 Professional Development Grant to present research at the International Conference on
Business, Accounting, Finance and Marketing in Sydney, Australia, May 17-18, 2023.

Dr. Jooanne Choi received the Fall 2022 Professional Development Grant to present research at the American Accounting Association’s midyear
meeting in Las Vegas, NV, in January 2023.

Dr. Mahdy Elhusseiny received the Fall 2022 Professional Development Grant to present research at the 6th International Conference on Research
in Business, Management and Economics (ICRBME) in Vienna, Austria, in November 2022.

Faculty Scholarship and Creativity Award received by Dr. Richard Gearhart

The Faculty Scholarship and Creative Activity Award recognizes outstanding contributions to the principle and practice of research.

“This award is a testament to my students and colleagues, who have provided inspiration and drive to contribute as much as possible to our
community,” Dr. Gearhart said. “Working at CSUB is a culmination of a lifetime of work and continues to provides opportunities for personal and
professional growth. I could not have asked for a better location.”

Read more

In Memoriam

Javier Lozano: an 'agent of joy' 

The School of Business and Public Administration at California State University, Bakersfield expresses its deepest condolences to the family of
Javier Lozano, a long-time adjunct instructor for the Department of Public Policy and Administration who died on Nov. 12 at the age of 65.

"Javier will be missed by me and my colleagues in PPA. He was an engaging instructor," said Department Chair Dr. Chandra Commuri. "Students
loved the wealth of private and public sector experience that he brought to his lectures. He was always friendly and accessible to our students."

Read more

Henry Scharf: 

Henry W. Scharf III — a Certified Public Accountant (CPA) and longtime adjunct instructor for the Accounting Department at California State
University, Bakersfield — died on Jan. 6 at the age of 73.

“Henry was an excellent instructor in every class he taught, always going the extra mile to ensure great student learning experiences,” said
Accounting Department Chair Dr. Di Wu. “I always enjoyed working, collaborating, and teaching with him to support our accounting program and
students. He will be missed by our students, alumni, faculty, and community.”

Read more

Important Dates

February 1, 2023 - Last day to add classes
March 31, 2023 - Holiday - Cesar Chavez Day (Campus closed)
April 2-9, 2023 - Spring Semester Break
May 13-19, 2023 - Examination period
May 19-20, 2023 - Spring Commencement

For more important dates, visit csub.edu/calendars/academic.
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